
 
 

Dear FSE Families,  

Thank you to everyone who came to our Community Engagement Night at Fort 
Saskatchewan High School last week. It was wonderful to bring our school 
communities together to share in some fun, food, and resources.  

 

School Council & Parent Society   

SAVE THE DATE! Tuesday, October 25 at 5:30 p.m. is our next School Council and 
Parent Society meeting at our school! All parents/guardians welcome! 

 

Hot Lunch! 

The Fall 2022 Hot Lunch program is now open for the following dates: 

- Friday October 21 - Funky Mango  (cut off was October 13 *A SchoolMessenger 
went home on Tuesday, October 11) 

   - Friday November 18 - Buster's Pizza (cut off to order is November 10) 

   - Friday December 9 - Edo Japan (cut off to order is December 1) 

   - Friday January 20 - Perry's 2 for 1 Pizza (cut off to order is January 12) 

 To order, go to the Munch a Lunch website. 

 If you have any questions, please email Nicole at 
anonymousearthdweller@gmail.com. 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FI-WMsVaeWYbQLAnTWfFeZw%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRlJsoyP0QpaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZm9ydGVsZW0uY2EvcGFyZW50cy9ob3QtbHVuY2hXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmM8spZFY2bfHFRSGHNoZWxieS5sYWJyZWNxdWVAZWlwcy5jYVgEAAAAAg%7E%7E&data=05%7C01%7Cshelby.labrecque%40eips.ca%7Cbbaeae04652b4caac5f608daaba3dbdc%7C9e47afea5e5740c38443f2df4a2f4b3f%7C0%7C0%7C638011017496713878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vHEye27THQYlQ6yEElLPzEaktYMJw4eyCYUSL1fp6OE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FPKPicpipBmSfNTVGWtm6kg%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRlJsoyP0QzaHR0cHM6Ly9tdW5jaGFsdW5jaC5jb20vc2Nob29scy9Gb3J0U2Fza0VsZW1lbnRhcnkvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjPLKWRWNm3xxUUhhzaGVsYnkubGFicmVjcXVlQGVpcHMuY2FYBAAAAAI%7E&data=05%7C01%7Cshelby.labrecque%40eips.ca%7Cbbaeae04652b4caac5f608daaba3dbdc%7C9e47afea5e5740c38443f2df4a2f4b3f%7C0%7C0%7C638011017496713878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=px2q%2FHtP9aqMVhjw2ajEY10GheLymAT29vU8PJAxM2M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:anonymousearthdweller@gmail.com


Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Our grade 1 to 6 conferences are being held on October 19 and 20 from 3:30 to 
6:30 p.m. Ms. Wilson’s conferences are being held on October 19 from 12:50 to 
2:50 p.m. and 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Ms. Thompson’s conferences are being held on 
October 20 from 12:50 to 2:50 p.m. and 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

The conference booking website opened at 8 a.m. on October 11 and closes at 
8 p.m. on October 16. To book your conference time visit 
www.fortelem.ca/bookings. We look forward to connecting home and school to 
support our students! 

 

Book Fair 

We are delighted to share that the Scholastic Book Fair will be happening at 
school this year! Students will have the opportunity to browse the Book Fair on 
October 17 and 18. Books may be purchased during the school day during 
designated class times, as well as during the evening between 3:30 and 6:30 p.m. 
on October 19 and 20. Please do not send large denominations of cash as we 
have a small, limited float and will be unable to make change.  

If you would like to check out our Fort Saskatchewan Elementary Virtual Book Fair 
link click here. 

Thank you in advance for your support in raising money to purchase additional 
books for our school library! 

 

Traffic Safety 

A reminder to all families who are transporting students to and from school; please 
use the drop off/pick up loop for its intended purpose. Should you need to park, 
there is visitor parking on the south side of our parking lot. During peak traffic hours 
only right turns are allowed out of our parking lot to prevent a back up of vehicles, 
making it easier for everyone to enter and exit relatively quickly and easily. Thank 
you in advance for your support in keeping students safe and the flow of traffic 
moving! 

 

Looking ahead in October…   

October 19 ~ 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences   

http://www.fortelem.ca/bookings
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5194978


October 10 ~ Cyberworld: What happens when youth press send? Free 
presentation! No need to pre-register. For more information call 780-992-6267 or 
email FCSSinfo@fortsask.ca.  

October 20 ~ 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences  

October 24 to 31 ~ FSE Food Bank Drive  

October 25 ~ ECS-B picture retakes if needed; School Council & Parent Society 
Meeting @ 5:30 p.m.  

October 26 ~ ECS-A and grade 1 to 6 picture retakes if needed  

October 27 ~ Internet Safety presentation on how to stay safe online; for more 
information call 780-992-6267 or email FCSSinfo@fortsask.ca. 

October 28 ~ Grade 6 students’ immunization (parent consent required)  

October 28 ~ Family Dance *Food bank donations welcome!  

Looking forward to November… 

November 2 ~ Early dismissal at 2:05 p.m. 

November 4 ~ Remembrance Day Assembly *Everyone welcome to attend! 

November 7 to 10 ~ Fall break (no school) 

November 11 ~ Remembrance Day (no school) 

November 25 ~ Report Cards published in PowerSchool at 3 p.m. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please email me directly at 
shelby.labrecque@eips.ca or call 780-998-7771.   

I am very much looking forward to meeting and/or seeing our families at 
conferences next week! Enjoy your weekend everyone! 

 

Sincerely,   

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.   

Principal  

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School  
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